



Bratislava, 20 December 2016

Dear colleague,

I have the honour to extend to you the invitation to the **Meeting of Secretaries General of the EU Parliaments** taking place on 20 – 21 February 2017 that is to be held within the framework of the Parliamentary Dimension of the Slovak Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

Enclosed, I am sending a Draft Programme, related General Information and a Registration Form. I look forward to your participation in the meeting thus presenting an inspiring contribution to discussions and exchange of views on key issues our parliaments are currently facing.

Please note the deadline to register for the event as well as to book hotel accommodation is 27 January 2017.

I truly hope that your work schedule will allow you to join us for the meeting and we will have the pleasure of welcoming you to Bratislava.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel Guspan

Secretary General of the Chancellery of the National Council of the Slovak Republic